
Wednesday, May 22nd

Join us as we celebrate your 
child's year of learning!

Sign up sheet will be available 
near the Pre-K sign in table. 

Parent and child visits are 
approximately 20 minutes, during this 
time there are various centers to share 
with your child and an opportunity to 

meet the Pre-K Teacher.

This is NOT mandatory.


